{SAMPLE LETTER – To Existing Patients – End of Year Recruitment Letter}

Date, 2017
Dear Valued Patient:

During a previous visit to [practice name], you were diagnosed with hemorrhoids.  Although a frequently neglected area of healthcare, more than 50% of the population is afflicted with hemorrhoids and while the signs and symptoms may come and go, it is best to treat the underlying source to prevent the condition from worsening.  As you may know, our practice offers the patented CRH-O’Regan SystemTM for the non-surgical removal of hemorrhoids.  This hemorrhoid removal procedure is safe, painless and takes less than a minute; most patients return to normal activities the same day.  This procedure treats all grades of hemorrhoids and can be done in our facility, without surgery or pain.

As we approach the end of the year, now is a great time to book treatment if you have reached your insurance deductible for the year!  Most people typically require 3 treatments at two-week intervals so treatment is typically complete within one month.
I have enclosed a brochure about the procedure for your reference.  If you have any questions or would like to schedule an appointment, please call us at XXX-XXX-XXXX.  

Yours in good health,

Dr. _____________________
